St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre"

Advent Term 2 - 2015

Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

Message from the Headteacher

Important Dates to note...

Dear Parents.

We were pleased that the Parents' Information Evening was very well attended and hope you all found it informative.

In our entrance we have a suggestion box and welcome your thoughts on ways we can continue to build on the school's success.

Have an enjoyable weekend

Mrs K. Yuen

21st September - 9.30am School Mass in the school Hall followed by coffee and cake in support of Macmillan Cancer Support in the Den. You are all most welcome.

23rd September – Royal Opera House Visit Y 3-6. Children need to arrive at school at 8.30am prompt

1st **October – 7pm** Headteacher Induction Mass followed by refreshments in the school.

9th October – Diocesan Schools' Mass in Dunstable - Y 5/6

Royal Opera Visit- The Marriage of Figaro

Please will you ensure children arrive at school at 8.30am prompt. Children travelling on the school bus will be transferred onto the awaiting coach as soon as they arrive. **The timing for this has not changed**. We estimate arriving back at 6.30pm. Please note there will not be a coach returning to Daventry. All children will need to be collected from school.

PTFA

Following the AGM meeting on Wednesday the PTFA have elected a new Chair and Vice Chair: Our grateful thanks to: Mrs Arnold (Chair) and Mrs Johnson (Vice Chair) for taking on these important roles.

The staff would like to thank Mrs Sarah Charles, the out-going Chair who has been a Stalwart to the school. Her organisational skills are legendary. We wish her well for the future.

Value Focus for September

Parent Governor Vacancy

Details and information packs available from the school office.

School Mass and Macmillan Coffee Morning

Any donations of cakes will be graciously received.

SPIRIT: IVE AS ONE IN THE COO

Unity

"Individually, we are one drop. Together we are an ocean"

- Ryunosuke Satoro

Keep in Contact: Tel: 01295 660258

Please check our website for regular updates

Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk